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The Permanent Forum is concerned that, in their efforts to achieve the
Sustainable Development Goals, Member States are not complying with the
Declaration. In one case, the Committee on the Elimination of Racial
Discrimination requested that Norway temporarily suspend the ongoing
construction of the Fosen Vind onshore wind power project, which negatively
affects the reindeer herding of the South Sami people. The Government of
Norway, having concluded that its administrative and legal processes were
sufficient, did not implement the interim measures. The Forum urges Member
States to respect and comply with decisions made by the United Nations treaty
bodies.
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